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From:                                         McGondel, Pete [Pete.McGondel@Herley.com]
Sent:                                           Friday, August 10, 2012 11:14 AM
To:                                               Struckmeyer, Richard
Subject:                                     RE: test
Attachments:                          nrc letter 7-3-2012.pdf; nrc letter 7-3-2012 mail receipts.pdf
 
Mr Struckmeyer
 
Thank You for your call this morning.
 
If there are any questions please contact me .
 
Regards
 
Pete
 
Pete McGondel
 
This e-mail and any associated attachments have been classed as:
 
() Public
(x) Herley Industries Inc. Internal Use Only
() Herley Industries Inc. Proprietary
() Herley Industries Inc. Privileged Attorney/Client Communication
() Herley Industries Inc. Technical Data/Technical Information exported under
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This email transmission (and/or attachments accompanying it) may contain confidential information
belonging to the sender which is protected by the attorney/client privilege.  The information is intended only for the use of the
intended recipient.  If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any copying, disclosure, or distribution of this
information is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this email in error, please promptly notify me by reply email, and then
destroy all copies of the transmission." 
 
 
 
 

From: Struckmeyer, Richard [mailto:Richard.Struckmeyer@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Friday, August 10, 2012 10:35 AM
To: McGondel, Pete
Subject: test

 
 
Richard K. Struckmeyer
Division of Materials Safety and State Agreements
Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
301-415-5477
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